
Landscape Ontario Windsor Chapter Bob Girard Memorial Golf 
Tournament Sponsorship Opportunities

Date:  Saturday, September 16, 2017 @ 9am
Location: Sutton Creek

 Gold Sponsors:
 
Lunch or Dinner sponsor: $500 + 

 Sponsor may have a small display and/or equipment on site
 Sponsor can display a banner at dinner   
 Sponsor will be mentioned at dinner
 Sponsors name will be displayed on promotional materials - Horticulture Review 

magazine, newsletter
 
Major Raffle Prize: $350 + value 

 To be raffled after dinner – proceeds for Charity and Windsor Chapter
 Sponsor may have a small display and/or equipment on site 
 Sponsor can donate prize or cash and we will purchase the item
 Sponsors name will be displayed on promotional materials - Horticulture Review 

magazine, newsletter

Silver Sponsors:

Beverage Cart Sponsor: $300 + ($5 per person average)    

 Sponsor beverage golf cart providing a snack and a beverage for each player 
 Tickets will be given to each player – your company name on the ticket
 Sponsors name will be displayed on promotional materials - Horticulture Review 

magazine, newsletter



Bronze Sponsors

Hole Sponsors: $200 (18 Holes Available)     

 Free sign with sponsor name on hole
 Sponsors name will be displayed on promotional materials - Horticulture Review 

magazine, newsletter

Golf Shot Sponsors: Prize valued at $150 + (4 needed)

 Prizes for closest to pin, longest Drive (men and women), straightest drive
 Sponsor can donate prize or cash and we will purchase the prize
 Sponsor will be mentioned during announcements of winners

Sponsors name will be displayed on promotional materials - Horticulture Review 
magazine, newsletter

If you would like to sponsor any of the above events, please contact: 

Dan Garlatti                                           or                Jessica Aytoun                            
Ph:   519-734-0444                                 Ph: 519-999-1750
Fax: 519-978-0434             jessica@suttoncreekgolf.com
dan@garlattilandscape.com      

Cheques can to be mailed to:
       Jessica Aytoun

Via-Sutton Creek Golf Club
2135 County Rd 12
Essex Ont.
N8M 2X6

Please make cheques out to Landscape Ontario Windsor Chapter

FULL PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY AUGUST 31-2017
INVOICES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST ONLY.

Please Note: If you are also interested in entering players for a fun day of golf, please 
contact Jessica Aytoun for a registration form or go to 
www.horttrades.com/chapter/windsor 

Thank you for your consideration in our request and we hope that you will contribute 
and/or participate in our event.

Sincerely,
The Landscape Ontario Windsor Chapter Golf Committee 2017


